
 

 

Hanslope Parish Council 

Minutes of a Meeting held in the Recreation Ground Pavilion on Friday 24
th

 January 2014  

at 7.00 pm 

  

Councillors attending; Mr Reynolds (Chairman), Mr Cook, Mr Geary, Mrs Green,  

                                        Mrs Hayward, Mr Lancaster, Mrs Mobley, Mr Palmer 

                                     

Clerk;                              Mr McDonald 

 

Also in attendance; 

 13 Local Residents and Mr Jeremy Lee from Milton Keynes Council Planning Department 

 

Item 1 Planning Application 13/02306/MMAM (The Old Bus Garage Site) 

 

There took place lengthy discussion where all parties attending the meeting had an 

opportunity to offer guidance and opinions 

 

The Parish Council by a majority resolved; “To leave unchanged the objection to this 

application as per the published minutes of the Parish Council’s meeting on December 9th 

2013”     

 

 

Mr Reynolds passed a letter of resignation to the Clerk with a request that it be read out 

before the meeting closed. The Clerk read the letter out as requested. 

 

 

The Clerk closed the meeting at 8.50 pm 


